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The uniqueness of former RAF Upper Heyford as a site of international historic and military significance in my view is continuing to be eroded by a somewhat pedestrian ‘catch-all’ urban scheme that is reminiscent of the many generic centres that exist throughout the country. 

Policy Villages 5: Former RAF Upper Heyford requires ‘ … the heritage interest of the site as a military base with Cold War associations to be conserved …’

Camp Road is a military road. Military roads by their very nature tend to be straight. Whilst I understand that straight routes encourage drivers to drive faster, traffic calming via route deflection will result in erosion of the character, appearance and significance of the conservation area. 

Materials, signage and road markings should be in character with the historic significance of the conservation area whilst in the case of signage and markings fulfilling the safety requirements of the new settlement.
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